
The Department of AIML at SSIET, Ghogaon, successfully organized a two-day workshop on the 

Internet of Things (IoT) for our Second-Year AIML Diploma students. The workshop was conducted 

from 24th March 2025 to 25th March 2025, starting at 10:00 AM onwards, under the expert 

guidance of Mr. Kamble Sir. It was a resounding success. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


